
 

            

NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATION CENTRE 
 Queens Avenue and Colborne Street Cycletracks  

The implementation of cycletracks on Queens Avenue and Colborne Street in 

Downtown London is a premier feature of the new cycling master plan that was 

approved by Council in September 2016.  The cycletracks will provide improved active 

transportation connectivity into and across the downtown. A preliminary design has 

been developed for these corridors and City Council endorsed the implementation of 

cycletracks on Queens Avenue from Ridout Street to Colborne Street, and on 

Colborne Street from Dufferin Avenue to Horton Street at its meeting on January 17, 

2017.  The project is now in a design phase with the goal of constructing the project in 

2017. 

Project 

History: 

At this stage, the project team has completed the following tasks: 

1. Reviewed the Cycling Master Plan and considered various design alternatives for the two 
corridors; 

2. Evaluated each alternative and selected a two-way cycletrack on the north side of Queens Avenue 
and one-way cycletracks on both sides of Colborne Street as the preferred designs; 

3. Developed a preliminary design for both corridors 

 

How to 

Get 

Engaged: 

The City is hosting a drop in style public information session to update area residents about this 

project.  This is also an opportunity for the project team to receive input from the public on the design. 

We hope that you can attend this session: 

London Central Secondary School Cafeteria 

509 Waterloo Street 

Wednesday February 8, 2017 

4:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 

Please note that all information gathered will be in accordance with the Municipal Freedom of 

Information and Protection of Privacy Act. With the exception of personal information, all comments 

received will become part of the public record.  If you would like to learn more about the project and 

engagement opportunities or if you require an accessible format or communication support, please 

contact the City representative below: 

Want to 

discuss? 

City of London Contact: 
Doug MacRae, P.Eng. 
Division Manager, Transportation Planning & Design 
T: 519-661-2500 ext. 4637 
E: dmacrae@London.ca  

Consultant Contact: 
Dave McLaughlin, MES, MCIP, RPP 
Senior Project Manager & Partner 
T: 905-882-7306 
E: mclaughlind@mmm.ca  
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Map of Project Corridors

 


